NY/PM1/872/1/2024
Permanent Mission of India
New York

Subject: Extension of 15 days for last date for submission of bids for Integrated Facilities
Management (IFM) Contract.

Please refer to Permanent Mission of India’s Request for Proposal (RFP) dated May 29, 2024
for invitation of bids for Integrated Facilities Management (IFM) Contract at PMI Building, 235 East
43 Street, New York, NY 10017.

2y Initially the last date for submission of bids was June 21, 2024 but in order to facilitate
participation of adequate number of interested companies, Mission is extending the last date for
submission of bids to July 6, 2024 and will also be holding another site visit on Friday, June 28,
2024 at 11.00 A.M for facilitating interested companies to see first hand the facility, existing
equipment, tasks to be performed ans special requirement. Interested companies may register for site
visit at least 24 hours in advance by giving the following information via e-mail to
prop.newyorkpmi@mea.gov.in & prop2.pminy@mea.gov.in:

« Legal name of the bidder
« Name and title of each person attending (maximum of 2 persons allowed)
« Contact particulars of nodal person regarding any updates to the RFP.

3. The companies that had attended the first site visit need not to attend the second site Visi
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